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Heiko Stumpf has been working for GTAI in Sydney since August 2018. 

In addition to attracting investors for the German market, he reports on business opportunities 

in Australia and New Zealand for German companies. This includes market reports about 

various sectors such as mining, construction, agribusiness or energy.  

Previously, Heiko Stumpf reported from the countries of southern Africa for six years. From 

2008 to 2012, he assisted foreign investors with legal matters in Berlin. 


